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May 29, 2013 

 

 

 

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick 

Superintendent of Schools 

SANTA ROSA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

5086 Canal Street 

Milton, FL  32570 

 
RE:  FACILITIES �AME COMMITTEE 

 

Dear Superintendent Wyrosdick, 

 

As directed by the Board during the April 25
th
 board meeting, the Facilities Names Committee was 

convened for the purpose of entertaining a recommendation to rename the Gulf Breeze High School 

football stadium from Dolphin Stadium to another name in honor of Coach “Corky” Newman.  

 

After much discussion, which was both positive and insightful, the committee unanimously approved a 

recommendation to have the stadium remain as it is currently named/known “Dolphin Stadium”.   

 

It is my recommendation that the board approve the committee’s recommendation and allow the stadium 

name to remain without change. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joseph B. Harrell 

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

 

 

 

 

 


